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Base Ball 10 Apr 13 2021 Offering the best in original research and analysis, Base Ball is an
annually published book series that promotes the study of baseball's early history, from its
protoball roots to 1920, and its rise to prominence within American popular culture. This
volume, number 10, brings together 14 articles on a wide range of topics, including the role
of physicians in spreading early baseball; the game's financial revolution of 1866, when
teams began charging a 25-cent admission price; the prejudice that greeted Japan's Waseda
University team during its American tour in 1905; the Addie Joss benefit game and its place
in baseball lore; the 1867 western tour of the National Base Ball Club; and entrenched ideas
about class and early baseball, with a focus on the supposedly blue-collar Pennsylvania Base
Ball Club.
How To Tempt The Off-Limits Billionaire (Mills & Boon Modern) (South Africa's Scandalous
Billionaires, Book 3) Jul 25 2019 Irresistible. Addictive. Out of bounds...
Buffy The Vampire Slayer 20 Years of Slaying Sep 26 2019 As long as there have been
vampires, there has been the Slayer. One girl in all the world to find them where they gather
and to stop the spread of their evil and the swell of their numbers. From the first vampire
staking to the last glimpse of Sunnydale, Buffy the Vampire Slayer was a genre-busting hit,
attracting millions of fans worldwide. Even now, two decades later, Buffy the Vampire Slayer
still plays a role in shaping an entire generation of media. To celebrate the show’s
twentieth anniversary, the best bits of the official Watcher’s Guides have been compiled into
one hardcover collector’s edition for the first time alongside exclusive new content
including never-before-seen interviews with the cast and crew! This very special, official
guide to the series is a must-have for all Buffy enthusiasts!
Fray Jan 23 2022 Hundreds of years in the future, Manhattan has become a deadly slum, run by
mutant crime-lords and disinterested cops. Stuck in the middle is a young girl who thought
she had no future, but learns she has a great destiny. In a world so poisoned that it doesn't
notice the monsters on its streets, how can a street kid like Fray unite a fallen city
against a demonic plot to consume mankind? Joss Whedon, the celebrated creator of Buffy the
Vampire Slayer, brings his vision to the future in this unique tale. As inventive in the
comics medium as in that of television of film, Whedon spins a complex tale of a skilled
thief coming of age without the help of friends or family, guided only by a demonic Watcher.
Shakespeare’s Fans Jun 15 2021 This book examines Shakespearean adaptations through the
critical lens of fan studies and asks what it means to be a fan of Shakespeare in the context
of contemporary media fandom. Although Shakespeare studies and fan studies have remained
largely separate from one another for the past thirty years, this book establishes a
sustained dialogue between the two fields. In the process, it reveals and seeks to overcome
the problematic assumptions about the history of fan cultures, Shakespeare’s place in that
history, and how fan works are defined. While fandom is normally perceived as a recent
phenomenon focused primarily on science fiction and fantasy, this book traces fans’ practices
back to the eighteenth century, particularly David Garrick’s Shakespeare Jubilee in 1769.

Shakespeare’s Fans connects historical and scholarly debates over who owns Shakespeare and
what constitutes an appropriate adaptation of his work to online fan fiction and commercially
available fan works.
Red Mar 13 2021
Joss Whedon: The Complete Companion Sep 06 2020 THE ESSENTIAL UNOFFICIAL GUIDE TO THE
WHEDONVERSE Joss Whedon's importance in contemporary pop culture can hardly be overstated,
but there has never been a book providing a comprehensive survey of his career as a whole until now. The Complete Companion covers every aspect of the Whedonverse through insightful
essays and interviews, including fascinating conversations with key collaborators Jane
Espenson and Tim Minear. Over 40 contributors have been brought together by PopMatters, the
acclaimed international magazine of cultural criticism, to provide an irresistible mix of
analysis, interpretation and sheer celebration. Whether you're a student looking for critical
approaches to Buffy the Vampire Slayer, or a Browncoat who follows Nathan Fillion on Twitter
(or, let's face it, both) there is plenty here to enjoy. Covers all the TV series, movies,
and comic books, including: Buffy the Vampire Slayer, Angel, Firefly, Dollhouse, Dr.
Horrible's Sing-Along Blog, Fray, Astonishing X-Men, The Avengers... and more!
Joss Whedon as Shakespearean Moralist Aug 30 2022 Drawing on the works of Shakespeare and
American screenwriter Joss Whedon, this study in narrative ethics contends that Whedon is the
Shakespeare of our time. The Bard wrote before the influence of the modern moral
philosophers, while Whedon is writing in the postmodern period. It is argued that Whedon’s
work is more in harmony with the early modern values of Shakespeare than with modern ethics,
which trace their origin to 17th and 18th century moral philosophy. This study includes a
detailed discussion of representative works of Shakespeare and Whedon, showing how they can
and should be read as forms of narrative ethics.
Dr. Horrible: Best Friends Forever Aug 18 2021 Dr. Horrible is back, and he's brought his
best friend with him--Captain Hammer? The timestream has been breached, and who's to blame,
but the missus of time herself, Hourglass. But things are a bit peculiar in this seemingly
present day with arch nemeses Dr. Horrible and Captain Hammer teaming up! If that's possible,
what else is? Revisit the hilarity, wit, and charm of Dr. Horrible in this unbelievable story
of preposterous possibilities featuring cameos from some of the series' most horrible
villains. Written by Joss Whedon, cult favorite Dr. Horrible returns for its 10th
anniversary! Covers by Fabio Moon (Casanova, PIXU, Two Brothers) and Francesco Francavilla
(The Black Beetle).
Angel Vol. 1 20th Anniversary Edition Sep 30 2022 BOOM! Studios, along with visionary writer
and director Joss Whedon (Buffy the Vampire Slayer, Marvel’s The Avengers), presents an allnew re-telling of the pop culture phenomenon Angel! Now in beautiful hardcover! Angel walks
the line between two worlds; a vampire cursed with a soul, he’s spent centuries battling back
the forces that would destroy humanity, in an attempt to redeem himself for the crimes
committed by the monster he was when he was first turned. But now, on the trail of the most
recent demonic uprising, he realizes that the redemption he seeks can only come with a price.
Torn between his self-sworn mission to protect humanity and his desire to rid himself of his
curse, he stumbles across the legend of a demon, a trickster who claims they can cure
vampirisim and restore his humanity for a small cost: a sacrifice...a Slayer. Written by
Bryan Hill (Detective Comics, Hulu’s Titans) with art from Gleb Melnikov. Discover a brand
new, modern take on one of the best and broodiest vampires in pop culture, perfect for fans
and new readers alike!
Firefly Original Graphic Novel: The Sting Dec 30 2019 Saffron unites the women of the
Serenity crew to join her on a heist in this all-new original FIREFLY graphic novel. Saffron
-- the enigmatic rogue who captured the hearts of FIREFLY fans worldwide, as well as the
heart of Capt. Malcolm Reynolds -- returns to the Serenity. But this time, she’s got no time
for Mal, as she’s there to recruit the women of the ship to join her on a heist that has
personal stakes for all involved. New York Times Bestselling writer Delilah S. Dawson
(Sparrowhawk, Star Wars: Phasma), along with a team of artists including Pius Bak, Rodrigo
Lorenzo, and Taj Tenfold, enter Joss Whedon’s FIREFLY to reveal an untold chapter of the fanfavorite saga.
Flight of Fancy Jan 11 2021 One donor heart. Two damaged men. Three tangled destinies. Seven
years after his partner’s tragic death, pilot Joss Kincaid is ready to love again. Only he
never expected love to come knocking on his hangar door. Milo Malone has made the sky’s
bluer, his days brighter, and his nights… well, you know. Now, Joss is ready to take things
to the next level. Except something isn’t right. When Joss finds out Milo is so much more
than the man he thought he was, it pitches their budding relationship into chaos. Can Joss

trust his feelings for Milo? Or are they merely remnants of the love he had for the man he’d
lost?
Angel Legacy Edition Book One May 15 2021 Officially picking up where the beloved Angel
television series left off, this volume is the first of a collection of every printed Angel
comic book, including hard to find and out of print stories. From Joss Whedon (creator of
Buffy the Vampire Slayer) comes the official tie-in to the critically acclaimed Angel
television series! Set during seasons 1 and 2, Angel Investigations are dedicated to their
mission of helping the helpless...and putting a stop to a seemingly never-ending demon horde
intent on destroying first Hollywood, and then the world! The first in a series of books
collecting every issue of Angel in chronological order, including hard to find and out of
print stories, this volume features works by Emmy Award-winning writer of Angel David Fury,
New York Times Best-Selling author Christopher Golden, and 5-time Eisner Award-winning artist
Eric Powell, and is a must-have for long time fans and new readers alike!
Joss Whedon Mar 01 2020 'Packed with trivia, filled with wit and endlessly readable, this is
the biography Joss’s career deserves. We can’t recommend it enough' ***** SFX Joss Whedon is
a male writer whose most famous creation is a girl-power icon; a geek who deals in classic
themes of love, betrayal and redemption; and one of the first people in the entertainment
industry to have harnessed the power of the internet to engage directly with his fans. Amy
Pascale became one of those fans when Buffy Summers enrolled at Sunnydale High in 1997. She
has followed Whedon’s career ever since, marvelling at his ability to reimagine seemingly
hackneyed genres as heartfelt human drama. In this revealing biography she seeks out the
source of that imagination, exploring his artistic liberal upbringing in New York and teenage
years at an elite English public school, before tracing his journey from a bruising start in
television to his status today as a blockbuster writer and director whose every new project
is pored over online by millions of loyal geeks. Using extensive original interviews with
many of Whedon’s key collaborators – as well as Joss himself – Amy presents candid behind-thescenes accounts of the making of ground-breaking shows Buffy the Vampire Slayer, Angel and
Firefly, and considers Whedon’s distinctive contribution to cinema through movies such as Toy
Story, Serenity and superhero epic The Avengers Assemble. The result is an intimate portrait
of the man who re-wrote popular culture and gave it a heart.
Alien Woman Oct 20 2021 Across three decades and four films, Lt. Ellen Ripley's struggle
wtih the fierce and terrible Alien and the powers that desire it traces the arc of women's
struggles in America.
Addie Joss Jun 23 2019 As a seven-year-old growing up in the small town of Juneau,
Wisconsin, Adrian "Addie" Joss had one ambition: To be a ballplayer. He excelled at the high
school level, town ball, semi-pro and one year of college. Through hard work and a tremendous
fast ball, he earned a tryout with the minor league Toledo Mud Hens. He made the best of the
opportunity, and in 1902 became a member of the American League's Cleveland Blues. In his
first Major League start against the St. Louis Browns he allowed only one hit, a disputed pop
fly single. Weeks later he nearly had a no-hitter against Detroit. In the ninth inning, angry
Tiger fans stormed the field, taunting the twenty-two-year-old pitcher. The Tigers got a hit,
yet notice was served that Addie Joss had the goods. From 1905 through 1908, Joss won twenty
games each season, with a high of twenty-seven in 1907. He had established himself as an
elite pitcher, going head-to-head with Rube Waddell, Eddie Plank, Ed Walsh and Walter
Johnson. Fans in their suits and straw hats were spellbound watching Addie mow down batter
after batter. Even with tiny wooden ballparks and fans standing in the outfield, Joss
continued to rack up the wins, including a legendary perfect game in the midst of a fantastic
1908 pennant race between Cleveland, Detroit, and Chicago. Addie Joss was not just a Hall of
Fame pitcher. He was an accomplished sportswriter, editing the Sunday sports page for the
Toledo News Bee. He wrote features for newspapers all around the United States. Addie had a
magnetic personality with friends in every Major League city. Tragically, he only lived to be
thirty-one-years-old, dying of tubercular meningitis before the start of the 1911 season.
King of the Pitchers takes the reader back to a golden time before radio, television and the
earliest computers. A time when fans left their jobs early and boarded a streetcar to get to
the ballpark. Scott Longert's book is a must read for baseball fans of any generation.
Dr. Horrible (Second Edition) Nov 08 2020 Revisit the smash-hit web musical Dr. Horrible's
Sing-Along Blog with the stories that started it all by Zack Whedon and a brand-new story by
Joss Whedon set after the events of the web series! Features distressed cover with foil
treatment! This volume collects the first Dr. Horrible one-shot; three digital comics from
MySpace Dark Horse Presents ("Captain Hammer: Be Like Me!" "Moist: Humidity Rising," and
"Penny: Keep Your Head Up"), "The Evil League of Evil" from the Dr. Horrible TPB, and the

10th Anniversary one-shot Dr. Horrible: Best Friends Forever. Also includes Joss Whedon's oneshot script and pinup art! Speed off with Captain Hammer as he encounters a supervillain in
the making. Captain Hammer asks, what you can do to make the world a safer place. Meet Moist,
a man whose name says it all. Discover the tragic story of his condition and his connection
to Dr. Horrible. Bump into Penny for the first time and be smitten all over again. Then, the
Evil League of Evil wreaks havoc on the city, and some good Samaritans step up to the plate.
But what is good and what is evil--and where does one cross into the other? Dr. Horrible is
about to find out in the tale that tells of his first forays into evil and his first
encounter with Captain Hammer! Finally, dive into the perfect recipe for creating the best of
friendships, the kind that lasts forever!
Firefly Legacy Edition Book One Jul 17 2021 From Joss Whedon (the visionary creator of Buffy
the Vampire Slayer), buried histories and secret identities are revealed, along with all the
heist-takin’, authority-dodgin’, death-defyin’ space-cowboyin’ you’ve been missing from your
life, as this ragtag crew of mercenaries, outlaws, and fugitives travel the stars in search
of their next adventure in these sequels to the hit Firefly television series and Serenity
film. Collects Serenity: Those Left Behind #1-3, Serenity: Better Days #1-3, and Serenity:
The Shepherd’s Tale OGN.
Angel Legacy Edition Book Two Oct 08 2020 FROM JOSS WHEDON (CREATOR OF BUFFY THE VAMPIRE
SLAYER) COMES THE OFFICIAL TIE-IN TO THE CRITICALLY ACCLAIMED ANGEL TELEVISION SERIES! Set
during the first two seasons of the Angel television series, discover the rare and out-ofprint stories that reveal the untold history of Angel Investigations–including a never before
reprinted story by visionary creator Joss Whedon! Collects Angel #10-17, Buffy the Vampire
Slayer #29-30, Angel: Long Night's Journey #1-4, along with stories from Dark Horse Extra.
The Cabin in the Woods: The Official Visual Companion Dec 10 2020 From Joss Whedon, the
creator of Buffy the Vampire Slayer, and Drew Goddard, writer of the monster movie phenomenon
Cloverfield, comes the horror film to end all horror films! The details of the plot are a
closely guarded secret, though Joss himself has described it as “a straight-up, balls-out,
really terrifying horror movie,” adding,"it is not just a slasher in the woods. It's a little
more complicated than that..." All will be revealed in the Official Visual Companion,
featuring in-depth interviews, the full screenplay by Whedon and Goddard, stunning production
art, and hundreds of color photos!
The Baseball Hall of Fame 50th Anniversary Book May 03 2020 Presents historical photographs
and original essays on Hall of Fame players by nine of the country's finest baseball writers.
Roger Ebert's Movie Yearbook 2013 Aug 25 2019 Roger Ebert is the gold standard for movie
critics. And his Movie Yearbook has been the go-to source for movie lovers for more than 25
years. Roger Ebert’s “criticism shows a nearly unequaled grasp of film history and technique,
and formidable intellectual range. . . .” —New York Times Pulitzer Prize–winning film critic
Roger Ebert presents more than 600 full-length critical movie reviews, along with interviews,
tributes, and journal entries inside Roger Ebert’s Movie Yearbook 2013. It includes every
movie review Ebert has written from January 2010 to July 2012. Also included in the Yearbook:
—In-depth interviews with newsmakers and celebrities —Tributes to those in the film industry
who have passed away recently —Essays on the Oscars, reports from the Toronto Film Festival,
and entries into Ebert's Little Movie Glossary
A Life on the Edge, Anniversary Edition May 27 2022 CLICK HERE to download the first chapter
from A Life On The Edge (Provide us with a little information and we'll send your download
directly to your inbox) "My father's greatest living heroes were John Glenn and Jim
Whittaker—a physical giant with a huge heart, a decent soul, and inspirational courage. We
can all be grateful that Whittaker has finally put his extraordinary life on paper.
Whittaker's story is a riveting saga of high adventure by one of history's greatest
climbers." —Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. * Special anniversary edition to commemorate the 50th
anniversary of the first American ascent of Mount Everest * New foreword by Ed Viesturs and a
new afterword by the author * More than 100 photos, including several never-before-published
images In May of 1963 Seattle mountaineer Jim Whittaker stepped into world history by
becoming the first American to summit Mount Everest. Fifty years later, he is still regarded
as a seminal figure in North American mountaineering, as well as an astute businessman who
helped create the outdoor recreation industry. A Life on the Edge: Memoirs of Everest and
Beyond is Jim's courageous, no-punches-pulled autobiography and a look at a peripatetic,
sometimes difficult life. Beyond the glory of the Everest summit and his other extraordinary
climbing feats, including the first American summit of K2, he openly describes his personal,
"everyman" experience of social upheaval in the 1960s and 70s, an early divorce, family
strife, a passionate new love later in life, near-bankruptcy, and business triumphs and

losses. Jim tells it all with verve and honesty and, true to his nature, turns every setback
into the stage for new adventure. This special 50th anniversary edition celebrates the story
of Jim's life and features a new foreword by Ed Viesturs, as well as a new final chapter that
brings readers up-to-date, including details of his trek to Everest Base Camp in 2012 and his
son Leif's recent successful summits of Everest. Need more Jim Whittaker? Checkout his
interview on New Day Northwest as he talks about Everest, training, and the shocking
differences between climbing Everest 50 years ago versus today.
Tabou Book 1 Aug 06 2020 Brewing heiress Jocelyn Russet begins her Odyssey as erotic love
and adventure collide with secret histories in book one of the five-part TABOU saga.
Serenity Dec 22 2021 The ragtag crew of Serenity, a ship full of mercenaries, fugitives, and
one law-abiding prostitute, takes on a scavenger mission with the hopes of earning enough
dough to disappear for a while, only to discover that the mission is orchestrated by an old
enemy. Original.
Twilight Tenth Anniversary/Life and Death Dual Edition Apr 25 2022 Twilight fans everywhere
will adore this dual edition featuring an exclusive anniversary release of the first book and
a gender-swapped reimagining of the classic immortal love story. In Life and Death, readers
will be thrilled to experience this iconic tale told through the eyes of a human teenage boy
in love with a female vampire. Packaged as an oversize, jacketed hardcover "flip book," this
edition features nearly 400 pages of exclusive content as well as exquisitely re-imagined
cover art. Fans of Bella and Edward will not want to miss the opportunity to see these iconic
characters portrayed in intriguing new roles. The series has been praised as New York Times
and USA Todaybestsellers, a Time magazine Best Young Adult Book of All Time, an NPR Best Ever
Teen Novel, and a New York Times Editor's Choice. Enrapturing millions of readers since its
first publication, Twilight has become a modern classic, leaving readers yearning for more.
It's here! #1 bestselling author Stephenie Meyer makes a triumphant return to the world of
Twilight with the highly anticipated companion, Midnight Sun: the iconic love story of Bella
and Edward told from the vampire's point of view. "People do not want to just read Meyer's
books; they want to climb inside them and live there." -- Time "A literary phenomenon." -The New York Times
Lucky Luke - Volume 27 - Lucky Luke Versus Joss Jamon Apr 01 2020 At the end of the Civil
War, many former soldiers turn to a life of crime to survive. Joss Jamon and his gang are
among the worst of such men. After sacking the town of Los Palitos, they arrange for Lucky
Luke to be arrested for their crimes. The lonesome cowboy, a rope already around his neck, is
forced to make a deal with the angry citizens: Bring the real bandits back within six months
or hang.
Something is Killing the Children #26 Nov 20 2021 With the last person in her corner gone
and the Order of St. George closing in, Erica finds herself totally alone and without a
prayer. Can she take on the terrifying Doppelganger Duplicitype by herself, or is this the
end of her story?
Firefly: A Celebration (Anniversary Edition) Nov 01 2022 Titan’s three bestselling Firefly
titles collected together at last, just in time for the 10th anniversary of Joss Whedon’s
beloved series. This huge, 544 page full colour volume is simply one of the most lavish books
ever produced for a TV show, and is presented in a foil-stamped leather-effect binding. Plus,
as an exclusive bonus for this edition, a pocket at the back of the book contains 9 frameable
photo prints of the cast, featuring rare and previously unseen images, and a facsimile of one
of the prop banknotes used in the show.
Angel Mar 25 2022 Angel walks the line between two worlds; a vampire cursed with a soul,
he’s spent centuries battling back the forces that would destroy humanity, in an attempt to
redeem himself for the crimes committed by the monster he was when he was first turned. But
now, on the trail of the most recent demonic uprising, he realizes that the redemption he
seeks can only come with a price. Torn between his self-sworn mission to protect humanity and
his desire to rid himself of his curse, he stumbles across the legend of a demon, a trickster
who claims they can cure vampirisim and restore his humanity for a small cost: a
sacrifice...a Slayer. Written by Bryan Hill (Detective Comics, Hulu’s Titans) with art from
Gleb Melnikov. Discover a brand new, modern take on one of the best and broodiest vampires in
pop culture, perfect for fans and new readers alike!
The Whedonverse Catalog Jul 29 2022 Director, producer and screenwriter Joss Whedon is a
creative force in film, television, comic books and a host of other media. This book provides
an authoritative survey of all of Whedon's work, ranging from his earliest scriptwriting on
Roseanne, through his many movie and TV undertakings--Toy Story, Buffy the Vampire Slayer,
Angel, Firefly/Serenity, Dr. Horrible, The Cabin in the Woods, and Agents of S.H.I.E.L.D.--to

his forays into the Marvel Cinematic Universe. The book covers both the original texts of the
Whedonverse and the many secondary works focusing on Whedon's projects, including about 2000
books, essays, articles, documentaries and dissertations.
Addie Joss on Baseball Nov 28 2019 Addie Joss (1880–1911) mowed down batters for the
Cleveland Broncos/Naps from 1902 to 1910 before his career was cut short by his tragic death
from tubercular meningitis in 1911. With a career ERA of 1.89 and two no-hitters, Joss earned
Hall of Fame election despite a career that lasted less than ten years, the only player to do
so. In the off-season, Joss also excelled as a sportswriter for the Toledo News-Bee and the
Cleveland Press, filling the empty winter months penning stories about the game he knew
firsthand. This collection of Joss’s newspaper columns and World Series reports is a treasury
of the deadball era with intimate first-person observations of the game and its players from
the first decade of the American League. Informative annotations, archival photographs, and a
brief biography complete the work.
Future Feeling Jan 29 2020 An embittered dog walker obsessed with a social media influencer
inadvertently puts a curse a young man--and must adventure into mysterious dimension in order
to save him--in this wildly inventive, delightfully subversive, genre-nonconforming debut
novel about illusion, magic, technology, kinship, and the emergent future. The year is 20__,
and Penfield R. Henderson is in a rut. When he's not walking dogs for cash or responding to
booty calls from his B-list celebrity hookup, he's holed up in his dingy Bushwick apartment
obsessing over holograms of Aiden Chase, a fellow trans man and influencer documenting his
much smoother transition into picture-perfect masculinity on the Gram. After an IRL encounter
with Aiden leaves Pen feeling especially resentful, Pen enlists his roommates, the Witch and
the Stoner-Hacker, to put their respective talents to use in hexing Aiden. Together, they
gain access to Aiden's social media account and post a picture of Pen's aloe plant, Alice,
tied to a curse: Whosoever beholds the aloe will be pushed into the Shadowlands. When the hex
accidentally bypasses Aiden, sending another young trans man named Blithe to the Shadowlands
(the dreaded emotional landscape through which every trans person must journey to achieve
true self-actualization), the Rhiz (the quasi-benevolent big brother agency overseeing all
trans matters) orders Pen and Aiden to team up and retrieve him. The two trace Blithe to a
dilapidated motel in California and bring him back to New York, where they try to coax Blithe
to stop speaking only in code and awkwardly try to pass on what little trans wisdom they
possess. As the trio makes its way in a world that includes pitless avocados and subway cars
that change color based on occupants' collective moods but still casts judgment on anyone not
perfectly straight, Pen starts to learn that sometimes a family isn't just the people who
birthed you. Magnificently imagined, linguistically dazzling, and riotously fun, Future
Feeling presents an alternate future in which advanced technology still can't replace human
connection but may give the trans community new ways to care for its own.
Serenity Found Feb 21 2022 A lot has happened since Finding Serenity. We learned River's
secret; Mal took on the Alliance. Our favorite crew became Big Damn Heroes. And the
Browncoats proved that hard work, passion and a little fan coordination can do the
impossible. Serenity Found takes the contents of Finding Serenity even further, exploring not
just the show but the events of the film as well, to create an anthology that's even more
thought-provoking, fascinating and far-thinking than its predecessor. * Acclaimed science
fiction author Orson Scott Card lauds "Serenity" as film sci-fi finally done right * Writer
and comedian Natalie Haynes reveals the real feminist savvy of the "Firefly" universe: the
girls get the guns and the gags * Pop culture critic Michael Marano connects damaged, asskicking River to the other weaponized women of the Whedonverse * Multiverse executive
producer Corey Bridges explains why the world of "Firefly" is the perfect setting for an
MMORPG * Mutant Enemy's visual effects wizard Loni Peristere relates what he's learned from
Joss about telling stories, and tells a story of his own about Serenity's design * Television
Without Pity recapper Jacob Clifton frames "Serenity" as a parable about media: how it
controls us, how we can control it and how to separate the signal from the noise * And Nathan
Fillion, "Firefly" and "Serenity's" Captain Malcolm Reynolds, shares his affinity for Mal and
his love of Mal's ship and crew.
Damn Wilds Jul 05 2020 Clover has lived as the outcast wife of a shapeshifter for six years,
and been miserable every second of it. The magic-hating townspeople harass her and threaten
her life, but she’s accepted her fate. Mostly. When an accident gives Clover the chance to
escape her exile, she seizes it, only to discover that it’s left her with a new, more
terrifying problem—it’s trapped magic inside her. In a world that despises magic, that would
have been enough, but this magic was designed to lure and now Clover is pursued by
bloodthirsty animals called wilds. The only person she can rely on for help is Joss, the

gunslinging wild hunter who caused the accident that upended Clover’s life. In a journey
across the country, Clover and Joss search for a way to remove the magic while fending off
wilds, dealing with Joss’s past coming back to bite him, and trying to survive among people
who would kill to erase magic.
The Valley Boys Books 1-3 Feb 09 2021 ART OF LOVE The professor is about to be schooled. Art
professor Demetri Stavros has one rule: Don’t sleep with your students. Despite a few offers,
he’s never been tempted… until now. Though it could end his career, Demetri can’t stay away.
Roman Reed makes him question his priorities and his life. But Demetri’s secret? He’ll keep
that to himself. After all, is a lie of omission really a lie? A past betrayal has taught
Roman the importance of running his personal life by strict standards. Honesty is a must.
Then he discovers Demetri’s truth. Can Roman overcome his history and find forgiveness, or
are the lies more powerful than their growing love? FLIGHT OF FANCY One donor heart. Two
damaged men. Three tangled destinies. Seven years after his partner’s tragic death, pilot
Joss Kincaid is ready to love again. Only he never expected love to come knocking on his
hangar door. Milo Malone has made the sky’s bluer, his days brighter, and his nights… well,
you know… Now Joss is ready to take things to the next level. Except something isn’t right.
When Joss finds out Milo is so much more than the man he thought he was, it pitches their
budding relationship into chaos. Can Joss trust his feelings for Milo? Or are they merely
remnants of the love he had for the man he’d lost? DEN OF THIEVES Max never wanted to leave,
but now he’s back… …and he has a lot to make up for. When Max’s estranged sister goes
missing, he must face the man he hurt the most—his ex. Desperate for help, Max drops back
into Derek’s life. Derek wants to refuse… …but the stakes are too high. Though their
explosive chemistry hasn’t diminished, life with Max is never simple. His sister’s
disappearance is no exception. Derek’s brilliant plan? Solve the case quickly, and put Max
back where he belongs—in Derek’s rearview mirror. Except the world has another plan, putting
their hearts—and their lives—on the line. Will their forced proximity foster reconciliation,
or are their old wounds too deep to heal?
Mindfulness (25th anniversary edition) Sep 18 2021 The revolutionary book that showed how
mindfulness can be applied to every aspect of our lives The highly innovative findings of
social psychologist Dr. Ellen J. Langer and her team of researchers at Harvard introduced a
unique concept of mindfulness, adapted to contemporary life in the West. Langer's theory has
been applied to a wide number of fields, including health, business, aging, social justice,
and learning. There is now a new psychological assessment based on her work (called the
Langer Mindfulness Scale). In her introduction to this 25th anniversary edition, Dr. Langer
(now known as "the Mother of Mindfulness") outlines some of these exciting applications and
suggests those still to come.
Stone Butch Blues Jun 03 2020 Published in 1993, this brave, original novel is considered to
be the finest account ever written of the complexities of a transgendered existence. Woman or
man? Thats the question that rages like a storm around Jess Goldberg, clouding her life and
her identity. Growing up differently gendered in a blue--collar town in the 1950s, coming out
as a butch in the bars and factories of the prefeminist 60s, deciding to pass as a man in
order to survive when she is left without work or a community in the early 70s. This
powerful, provocative and deeply moving novel sees Jess coming full circle, she learns to
accept the complexities of being a transgendered person in a world demanding simple
explanations: a he-she emerging whole, weathering the turbulence.
Kebaya Tales: 10th Anniversary Edition Jun 27 2022 Ten years after its initial publication,
national bestseller Kebaya Tales: Of Matriarchs, Mistresses and Matchmakers returns with a
brand-new story. This collection of short stories teems with fascinating characters, plot
twists and turns, and cultural idiosyncrasies of the Peranakan community. Laced with humour
and occasional satire, Kebaya Tales kickstarted the three collections of stories centred on
the nonyas and babas of the Straits Chinese people. Kebaya Tales won the 2011 Popular-The
Star Readers’ Choice Awards for fiction, Malaysia’s top literary prize.
A Dictionary of Hong Kong English Oct 27 2019 This book is the first dictionary of Hong Kong
English. It includes only words and word senses that are particular to Hong Kong English,
legitimizing it as a variety in its own right. While the main focus is on contemporary
language use from all domains of Hong Kong life, historical terms and references are covered
as well. Entries are designed according to state of the art lexicography and show
pronunciation, source language, frequency, authentic usage, and cultural conceptualizations.
The dictionary also provides a brief history of Hong Kong English, a list of acronyms and
abbreviations, historical place names and their current equivalents, words of Hong Kong
origin now in international use, as well as further reference material. Patrick J.

Cummingshas taught English and science in Hong Kong for more than a decade.Hans-Georg Wolfis
chair professor for development and variation of the English language at Potsdam University,
Germany.
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